
All Saints’ C Of E Primary 

School 

Sports News  

The fantastic girls football team who are currently 
undefeated, played 6 and won 6. They are an 

amazing team –keep it up! 

Year 1/2 
Children in years 1 and 

2 have been enjoying 

learning about 

Traditional Tales.  Can 

you see Little Red 

Riding Hood in the 

picture?  Fortunately 

there were no wolves in the class at this time! 

Reception 

News 
Some of the cast  

from our  Nativity 

 performance,  

Baubles. 

Year 3/4 
Super Science 

Year 3 and 4 scientists have 
had  an electrifying 
time this term learn-
ing all about sources 
of electricity, electri-
cal safety and how to 
construct different 

sorts of circuits.   

Other news we are excited to 
announce that we are trialling a new online 

parents evening booking system. Important 

letters regarding this to be sent out on 

February 23rd. 

 

Year 5/6  

As part of their 

transition to 

secondary school 

our Year 6’s went 

to see IGS’s production of Penny Lane. You may 

recognise a few familiar faces! 


